2012 Taste of Madison

Dear Friend of UCP:

United Cerebral Palsy of Greater Dane County (UCP) is gearing up for the 2012 **Taste of Madison**, September 1st and 2nd (Labor Day Weekend) held on the Capitol Square. We will be recruiting over 750 volunteers this year to help us serve drinks and would love to have you join us!

The Taste of Madison has been a major fundraiser for UCP for over 25 years now. Participation of volunteers like you enable us to apply 100% of our server tips to support children and families throughout southern Wisconsin.

If you are interested in helping out, please respond by sending in the attached Volunteer Confirmation sheet by **Friday**, **June 1**st, indicating whether you are able to volunteer. (Specific volunteer names are not necessary at this time.)

The attached Group Recruitment sheet can be used to sign up volunteers. Please send their names to us by **Friday**, **July 27**th.



2801 Coho Street Suite 300 Madison, WI 53713

tel 608.273.4434 fax 608.273.3426 www.ucpdane.org

Help us spread the word:

Mark your Calendars

- Sign up to volunteer and recruit your friends and family to join you for one or more of the four shifts over the weekend. (Priority will be given to those signing up for double shifts first, then on a first come, first serve basis.)
- Please rank your choices in order of preference and return the attached Volunteer Confirmation sheet by
 Friday, June 1st. (It is not necessary to wait until you have all your volunteers recruited to sign up.)

Recruit

- Help us connect with other groups that might want to volunteer, such as professional, social or service groups that
 would be willing to join us. Directing potential volunteers our way through your own social media sites is always
 appreciated.
- Use the attached Group Recruitment sheet to list your group's volunteers and send to UCP by Friday, July 27th.

Become a Bartender

- We are looking for new bartenders and training is now available online or at MATC.
- Upon completion of training, apply for a City of Madison license at the County Building. You may turn in your receipts and UCP will pay the costs associated with the license application. For further information on licensing options visit ucpdane.org or call 608.237.8508.

Thank you, as always, for your support. We are looking forward to seeing you over Labor Day weekend!

Sincerely,

Trisha Davies
Director of Marketing and Development
(608) 237-8508
trishadavies@ucpdane.org

Alicia Hurkman Event Coordinator (608) 237-8541 aliciahurkman@ucpdane.org